
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 3/25/2011 12:04:45 AM 
Subject: 	 Draft response to Smith letter 
Attachments: 	 smith gunrunner clean -- msa and mw edits.docx; Untitled.PDF - Adobe Acrobat Pro.pdf 

Stuart, 

Attached is the latest draft of the response to the letter from Congressman Smith. It's the electronic version of what I 
handed you a little while ago. I've attached the Congressman's incoming letter as well, for ease of reference. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 
Associate Deputy Attorney General 
Office of the Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Desk (202) 305-0273 
Cell (202) 532-3087 
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